Casalecchio di Reno, 10th March 2020

Subject: Update 10.03 COVD-19 situation

To the kind attention of the Fanti Group partners, customers and suppliers,

We inform you that following the developments that took place on the evening of March 9th, the Italian
government has chosen to extend the "orange zone" to the whole Italian territory. As far as operations within our

group are concerned, there are no substantial changes compared to the previous bulletin.
Below the updated key points:

The situation: for the companies within our group, the situation remains substantially unchanged compared
to yesterday: there are no restrictions on production, just as people can travel to go to work. Freight traffic

remains guaranteed, as does cross-border traffic.

s  Our production sites: all our production sites located in Italy are now in the "orange zone", including the one
in Bologna. Our plant in Bucharest (Romania) continues to be unaffected by extraordinary measures.

s Procedures to he followed: all the measures adopted in the last few weeks remain in force, in particular we
remind all those who load or unload goods at our warehouses to communicate to their drivers to strictly
regard the following rules:

- Stop and wait outside the defined area;

- Wear your own protective mask;

- Sanitize your hands with the appropriate disinfectant;
- Return to your vehicle.

We remain committed to constantly updating you through our email bulletin and our website www.gruppofanti.com

As usual, we remain available for any clarification.

Stefano Fanti
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